## Subject line:

Invitation to Participate in the November 2022 Clinical Laboratory Partners Forum Meeting Evaluation Survey

## Message text:

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for participating in the recent Clinical Laboratory Partners Forum (CLPF) meeting held on November 30, 2022, by the Division of Laboratory Systems, Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.

Please complete a brief voluntary survey to help us understand the extent to which the CLPF meeting is useful for your organization. Your feedback is important in helping CDC improve the effectiveness and relevance of the future CLPF meetings. Please complete this brief survey about your CLPF meeting experience, by going to this <a href="Link">Link</a>.

Survey questions will take no more than 5 minutes to complete. Your responses will be anonymous, and no unique identifying information will be sought or kept. The feedback we receive will be summarized in aggregate only and used for future meeting improvement. If you have any questions about this meeting evaluation, please email <a href="mailto:dlsevaluation@cdc.gov">dlsevaluation@cdc.gov</a>.

We appreciate your time and thank you in advance for your valuable feedback.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Mercante, PhD. (she/her/ella)
Associate Director for Communication
Division of Laboratory Systems
Center for Surveillance, Epidemiology, and Laboratory Services
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention